
 

 

Senior Pastor's Community Letter: Meeting with President Naokimi Ushiroda 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
June 26, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Summer is truly here and the weather says it all. Please take care and stay safe as we experience high 

temperatures this weekend. 

 

Last week was an exciting week. On Tuesday, I had the opportunity to meet Pastor Zena Sykes from the 

east coast with Mrs. Ela Byrne. She invited us to her sister's place in Lynnwood, WA and we helped her 

give Holy Wine and Holy Blessing to the couples of three of her nephews. Now, we have additional 

blessed families that we have to take care of in the area and need to guide to 40 days separation and 3 

days ceremony. 

 

Today, June 26, Saturday is High Noon Summit at Ballard Church from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. Also, some 

of our brothers and sisters are continuing to work in the backyard to finish the fence. Please join 

whichever of the 2 event you would like to be a part of. 

 

At 11:00 AM PDT, is activation meeting in Sub-region 5 with President Naokimi Ushiroda via zoom to 

encourage members to continue inviting people to watch re-run of Peace and Blessing Festival from June 

5. You can join using the following link 

zoom,us/j/96856010960?pwd=UlVOM3ordGVwVW4zZEVJZEFSRHlCdz09 

Meeting ID: 968 5601 0960 

Passcode: 2027 

One tap mobile 

+16699006833,,96856010960#,,,,*2027# US (San Jose) 

+12532158782,,96856010960#,,,,*2027# US (Tacoma) 

 

In the evening time today too, from 5:30 PM (PDT) is Peace Festival: You are Heaven's Joy in Korea. Let 

us all join this event as a way of attending our True Mother. You can join through tv.peacelink,live 

 

After the event in Korea, let us meet together via our community zoom link for ACLC outreach meeting 

and we will have our daily prayer meeting right after. 

 

Tomorrow, Sunday, June 27 is our Sunday Service with Mr. Mike Faris. As part of the service, we will be 

honoring the 2021 graduates. I know it will be very hot and may be staying home and joining us via zoom 

can be more appealing than to drive to church, but my hope is that many of you will still come and join 

us. 

 



 

 

Also at 5:00 PM, tomorrow, Sunday, June 27, District 13 which our community is a part of, will have 

meeting with President Naokimi. This is an opportunity to hear directly from him about new directions 

(not only outreach but including other matters) in our FFWPU community from the national level and ask 

him questions. 

 

To Join Zoom Meeting 

zoom,us/j/92041984696?pwd=M3JVWmhuejJxY3RFdHlSWXdsQXFNUT09 

Meeting ID: 920 4198 4696 

Passcode: 2027 

One tap mobile 

+16699006833,,92041984696#,,,,*2027# US (San Jose) 

+12532158782,,92041984696#,,,,*2027# US (Tacoma) 

 

Twelve of our second generation middle and high schoolers are joining the camp in Utah and are 

traveling to get there tomorrow. Please let us pray for their safety and protection and that they will have a 

wonderful experience through this camp. 

 

July 9, 10 and 11 is Camp Tongil and 24 children are registered to attend the camp to be held at 

Windermere. Please include this camp in your prayers that it will be successful too. 

 

We have many other upcoming events, but I would like to end it here. Thank you very much for all the 

support you are giving to all of our ministries. Please continue to invite your guests to watch Peace and 

Blessing Festival. It is available to watch until July 4, 2021 at peacestartswithme,com on weekdays at 9 

am, 3 pm, and 6 pm (PDT) and on weekends 6 am, 9 am and 3 pm (PDT). Let us create that Blessing 

Culture in our community as we share. 

 

God Bless you all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

Seattle's Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 


